
 

 

April 11, 2022 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’s Publicly Accessible CCR Website 
 
RE: Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’ Lewis & Clark Station – Intent to Close: Scrubber 
Ponds 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (“Montana-Dakota”) has prepared this notification of 
intent to close a CCR unit on April 11, 2022, the scrubber ponds, located at Lewis & 
Clark Station. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


